MINUTES OF THE BRO TAF LMC SESSIONAL GPs SUBCOMMITTEE, HELD ON 

TUESDAY 5 APRIL 2022 VIA ZOOM VIDEOCONFERENCING
	Attendees:

Dr Matthew Whitcombe

Dr Avkash Jain

Dr Bethan Roberts

Dr Kevin Thomas
Mrs Ali Cole

Apologies:

Dr Peter Brooks

	Chair

Sec


	Item No

	Discussion
	Action

	1
	Welcome and Apologies:

The Chair welcomed all to the meeting and accepted apologies.

	

	2


	Declarations of Interest:

No new declarations of interest were made.

	

	3


	Minutes of Previous Meeting:

The minutes of the previous meeting were reviewed and accepted as a true record. 

	

	4


	Matters Arising:

a.
Frequency of Sessional GP Subcommittee Meetings
Dr Bethan Roberts suggested that the subcommittee could reduce the frequency of its meetings due to a reduction in the amount of sessional related queries coming in to the LMC at this time. Dr Roberts was mindful of spending the LMC levy wisely.

Dr Kevin Thomas questioned the requirement for a separate sessionals meeting, given that there should only be one route for queries into the LMC which was through the LMC office to the Medical Secretary. Creating 2 routes could be confusing and was open to issues regarding liability.

Dr Matthew Whitcombe felt that the subcommittee was in a vicious cycle whereby due to members leaving it was getting smaller with a reduction in issues being raised, however having the committee demonstrated that the LMC took the views of sessional GPs seriously. Dr Thomas felt that if there was a perception that sessional GPs did not have a voice on the committee then this needed to be addressed as a separate issue.

Dr Avkash Jain proposed that the planned meeting dates for the rest of the year could be kept, but a decision could be taken whether to continue with the meeting or cancel it based on the number of agenda items for discussion. Dr Whitcombe agreed and added that there was also the possibility of discussing some issues via emails if required. Dr Thomas also agreed and suggested that the frequency of meetings held in future would also be useful in determining whether the subcommittee was still needed.
The requirement to engage more sessional GPs, particularly ahead of the elections next year was discussed and it was agreed that, when COVID restrictions allowed, more engagement could be conducted with VTS.

	

	5


	Any Other Business:
Nil.

 
	

	6


	Date of Next Meeting:
Tuesday 12 July 2022, 2pm, Zoom

	Sec


